Soham Village College

Achieving Excellence with Care

25 August 2022
Dear Student

GCSE RESULTS SUMMER 2022 — CLASS OF 2022

Congratulations on the results you have received today. | hope that these are what you expected or better!

Help available

Please direct any queries you may have about your received grades to either Mr Slingsby (Assistant Head responsible for exams)
or myself, Mrs Everitt (Exams Officer). We will be available until midday in Beechurst Hall. After this time if you have a genuine
concern about your final grade, please view the information on the school website (details below).

Further information
For more information about the topics below, please refer to the school website - Soham Village College - Results and Certification

(sohamvc.org)

e Concerned about your received grade
e Collection of GCSE controlled assessments/technology coursework
e  Exam Certificate collection (in November)

Photocopies of Certificates
Some early certificates for BTECs and Functional Skills have already been received. If this applies to you, you will find a photocopy
in with your results today. Original certificates will be added to your GCSE certificates which will be available in November.

GCSE CERTIFICATES

Today you are receiving ‘results’ slips, but in November you will be able to collect your full GCSE certificates. These are extremely
important and you are advised to collect them. You may nominate someone to collect on your behalf as long as you give them
consent, a text message will suffice. These will be available from reception at Lodeside from MONDAY 28 NOVEMBER. Please
make a note of this date. After one year these certificates may be destroyed and if you require replacements they will be charged
at approximately £50.00 per certificate.

Please do visit the school website for up to date information. | wish you the very best with your future careers.

Tt Ayt

Mrs E Everitt
Exams Officer

E-mail: leveritt@soham-college.org.uk
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